
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Your school has been offered scooter safety training called ‘Scoot Safe’ by South Ribble Borough 
Council; this is a safety training programme for Year 3 and the date for your school is Monday 10th May. 
 
The lesson will be delivered by South Ribble Borough Council’s Bikeability staff and the aim of the day 
will be to improve your child’s confidence and stability whilst riding their scooter. 
 
The training is a two hour programme that will be delivered partly in the classroom and partly on the 
school playground.  Children will be supervised at all times. 
 
Please note that if you would like your child to take part in the practical element of the session, 
they must bring a helmet along with them.  If your child has their own scooter, we encourage 
them to bring it on the day too, but some scooters can be provided.  This is due to the current 
Government COVID-19 guidance. 
 
All South Ribble coaches have completed the online COVID-19 awareness course and are following the 
‘Active Schools’ COVID-19 Safe Practice Guidelines, which has been shared with schools.  All sessions 
delivered by South Ribble Sport and Active Health Team have been thoroughly risk assessed taking 
these guidelines into account.  The department adheres to all guidance and continues to keep up to date 
with any changes. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Sport and Active Health Team 
 
 

 
South Ribble Scoot Safe Consent Form 

 
I agree/do not agree to allow my child: ………………………………………………………………  
to take part in the Scoot Safe course. 
 
My child will be bringing their own scooter and helmet for the training:    Yes / No  
 
 
 
Parent/ Guardian Signature: ………………………………… 

Date: 5th March 2021 

Our Ref:  Tots on Tyres                   Your Ref:  Tots On Tyres 

Please ask for: Donna Parkinson 

Direct Dial Tel: 01772 625383 

Email: donna.parkinson@southribble.gov.uk 

 
 

 


